
BLUMENORT SCHOOL
Bengals’ Update 23 - June 30, 2023

Staffing Update
In our final Bengals Update of the year, we would like to share some staffing updates. Mrs. Carla Burkert (EA) will
be leaving us this fall as she has taken on a divisional EA position. Thank you Mrs. Burkert for all that you’ve
done while at our school over the years and all the best in your new position! We would also like to congratulate
Ms. Mallory Stang (EA) who is now permanent. Congratulations!

Parent Portal - September Strong Connections & Bengals Den (House) Colours
Stay Connected and Informed! The HSD Parent Portal is a communications tool designed to enhance and
increase parent/guardian involvement in the education of their children. The portal provides
parents/guardians with secure online access to our Student Information System. With a single username and
password, parents/guardians can access information regarding attendance, school fees, payments, permission
forms, report cards, parent-teacher meetings, and graduation/credit summary. Today we want to share with
you that the day your child will attend Strong Connections in fall and the colour of your child’s Den (House)
can both be found on the portal. If you have any questions, let us know.

Supply Lists
A reminder that the supply lists for each grade level will be posted on our website at http://blumenort.hsd.ca

Congratulations to our Grade 8 Grads!
Congratulations to our Grade 8 students, who successfully made it through their final year at Blumenort
School. Well done and best wishes as you move on to Grade 9!

Thank You from our PAC!
On behalf of the Blumenort PAC we would like to send out many many thanks to all of the parents, guardians,
families, businesses, school staff and everyone else who supported the Family Picnic! With your help and
generosity we raised $3,090.00 towards our fundraising goal. We are truly thankful. Have a wonderful
summer!!

Thank You to our PAC!
A big thank you to our Blumenort School Parent Advisory Council, consisting of Stephanie Karalash, Brittany
Walker, Jess Barkman, Jill Plett and Chad Richardson, for all of their hard work in organizing this year’s School
Family Picnic and for all of your efforts this year!

Summer Contact
If there are any changes for your family during the summer break, please let us know via email or feel free to
wait until our school reopens in the fall. As well, the HSD Transportation office is open all summer long so if
you are planning on changing locations, please call them at (204)320-2347.

2023-2024 School Calendar
For the upcoming year, we will be continuing with our own school calendar. These calendars will be ready for
distribution in the fall. For those who are currently in Grade 8, we will ensure that you receive a copy. Thank
you to Mr. Hutchinson for all of your efforts!

Thank You and Have a Great Summer!
On behalf of our entire staff, I would like to thank you for your continued support in making Blumenort School an
amazing place to learn. Have a safe, healthy and relaxing summer break!

http://blumenort.hsd.ca/
http://blumenort.hsd.ca






SEPTEMBER 2023
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

4 5 6 7 8

Labour Day
NO CLASSES

Administration Day
NO CLASSES

Meet the Teacher
4:00-5:30pm

First Day of Classes

Kindergarten
Interviews

Kindergarten
Interviews

Kindergarten
Staggered Entry

Day 1 Day 2 Day 3

11 12 13 14 15

Kindergarten
Staggered Entry

Strong Connections

Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 Day 1 Day 2

18 19 20 21 22

Strong Connections Picture Day

Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 Day 1

25 26 27 28 29

Orange Shirt Week Orange Shirt Week Orange Shirt Week Orange Shirt Week Orange Shirt Week

Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 Day 6
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